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COVID-19 Protocols for the Fall Semester 

1. COVID-19 questionnaire will be filled out and submitted by faculty and staff 2 times a 

week. The questionnaire is to be filled out on Monday and Thursday of each week. This 

is mandatory.  

2. Continue to check temperatures at the security gate. 

3. Continue to use temperature kiosks in the buildings. (Will utilize work study and 

student work program students to monitor the kiosks) 

4. Students will be tested when they arrive on campus. They must test negative before 

entering the residential halls.  

a. Exceptions 

 Have proof of a negative test that had been taken within 48 hours of arrival. 

 Have proof of complete vaccination 

5. Vaccinated Faculty, Staff, and Students will be tested (2) twice a month.  

6. Unvaccinated Faculty, Staff, and Students will be tested weekly. 

7. COVID-19 tool kits will be provided to faculty, staff and students during the Fall 

semester. 

a. Faculty/Staff will be able to secure a COVID tool kit bag once a month. 

b. Students will receive a COVID-19 tool kit bag twice for the semester at the 

beginning of the semester and at mid-term. 

8. Masks must be worn in the buildings at all times, unless eating or drinking 

(Cafeteria/Grill). 

9. Masks are only required outside when large groups have gathered. 

10. All classrooms and computer labs will remain foot printed for social distancing. Masks 

will be required in all classrooms and computer labs. 

11. All areas that faculty, staff, and students may gather in will be given a capacity that will 

be posted for all to see. Masks are required in these areas. 

12. Masks are required in the lobbies and hallways of all residential halls. 

13. Cafeteria and grill area will be open for dining. Faculty, staff, and students will have the 

choice to sit and eat, if space allows. 

14. Jarvis will test players after all games.  

15. All indoor sporting events will be on a first-come, first-serve basis. Masks will be 

required for all sporting events that are held indoors; and social distancing will be 

observed at indoor sporting events as well. We will make sure that we are meeting a safe 

capacity for sporting events.  


